
Santa Slots 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are super excited to announce that we have secured Santa for our Christmas Fayre on Friday 8th 

December 5-7:30pm. 

The Santa visiting slots will run from 5pm – 7:15pm (with short breaks each hour for Santa) each 

lasting 15mins and will be able to accommodate 10 children at one time.  

Siblings aged 1 year and over and do NOT attend Hill View school at the moment are more than 

welcome to come along too – please purchase the number of tickets for the number of children 

you’d like to attend and receive a present. Babies under 1 are more than welcome too but do not 

require a ticket and therefore will NOT receive a gift from Santa.  

Important – those siblings that will be attending – after you’ve purchased your tickets, classlist will 

ask you how old the younger sibling is – we MUST have an age in this box otherwise we will not 

know what age-appropriate gift to buy. If you are only buying for your child that attends the school, 

you can simply put N/A in this box. 

Parents will be allowed in the room where Santa is but only the children will go into the magical 

Igloo with Santa and an Elf. This is due to the limited amount of space in the Igloo. Each paying child 

will receive a small gift from Santa. Parents will then be allowed to take pictures of your child/ren 

with Santa via a camera or mobile phone. Group photos will be allowed if you are with friends but 

prior permission should be sort from parents before the picture is taken. 

Please ensure you arrive in time for your slot and not too early as we only have limited space. If you 

miss your slot, we cannot guarantee that we can fit you back in.  

Tickets will go on sale Tuesday 3rd October at 10am via Classlist only. Due to having a limited 

number of children per slot, we are unable to take any manual payments for this event.  

You will receive an email once the tickets are available to purchase, we expect this to sell out, so 

please ensure you book early to avoid disappointment.  

Deadline for purchasing tickets will be November 24th – this is to ensure we have time to purchase 

and wrap all the presents ☺ 

We are so looking forward to bringing back the Christmas Fayre after 9 years, let’s make it a good 

one! 

More information regarding Christmas Fayre prep will be coming out soon, so watch this space. 

Thanks for your support, 

The PTFA Team 

 

 


